7R

Miss Nieslony

Hello 7R

My name is Miss Nieslony and I will be your form tutor next year. Firstly, a massive well done on concluding primary school, I hope you are all enjoying a well deserved break! I am really looking forward to meeting you all and supporting you through your time at South Wolds. I am sure you have mixed emotions and lots of questions about starting Secondary school, these next couple of pointers will help



If you are feeling nervous...

That is normal. The good news is that we are all in the same boat and it provides us with a great opportunity to be kind and help one another. The staff and students at South Wolds are all friendly and will always be happy to help you as best as they can. If you do get lost around the school, just ask one of them for directions, even the 'big kids', they may seem scary, but they are all actually really kind.

If you are feeling excited...

You should be! These are going to be great years; you will make new friends, study subjects you might've not learnt about before and get involved with after school activities such as sport, music, dance and The Duke of Edinburgh's Award. Making new friends and meeting your new teachers will be the best bits!

I am looking forward to meeting you all in person soon. For now, I have attached a photo of myself so you can recognise me. If you do see me around school, do stop to say 'hello', my favourite conversation points are:

- Anything music related. I play the piano and guitar and listen to all genres of music.
- Anything to do with philosophy. I teach EP so I am always happy to discuss any burning questions that don't always have a right answer.
- Anything travel related. I love visiting new places and learning about its culture and history.

I hope you all have an amazing summer and I am looking forward to meeting you all in September.

Best wishes, Miss Nieslony